LEUNG SING TAK SCHOOL				
P.6 English Text Type Worksheet( Journal 3)ANSWERS				
Class: P.6	Name : (	)	Date :	Marks :

Paul is reading his diary.

My Diary

# 15 September

Mum came home after a week in the hospital. She brought home a new baby - my new sister. The baby is very small and she smells nice. She sleeps a lot. Her name is Jenny, but everyone calls her 'BB'.

## 19 September

I wanted to hold the baby, so Mum told me to sit on the sofa first. Mum said I had to be very careful. BB is soft like a puppy and wiggly like a worm.

## 20 September

Lots of people came to our house. They gave BB many presents. They smiled and said, "She's so cute! Be good and take care of your little sister." But they didn't give me any presents!

## 25 September

Mum is always busy with BB - feeding her, changing her nappies, putting her to sleep, etc. I hate her crying, especially at night! At school, I was very sleepy because BB's crying woke me up in the middle of the night. A baby brings a lot of trouble! Choose the best answer and write your answers (A, B, C or D) in the boxes provided.

- 1. When was the baby born?
  - A. before 15 September
  - B. 15 September
  - C. 19 September
  - D. 22 September

#### 2. What do people call Paul's sister?

- A. BB
- B. Baby
- C. Jenny
- D. Little Sister

#### 3. Why did Paul sit on the sofa?

- A. Paul wanted to hold a puppy.
- B. The baby was sitting on the sofa.
- C. Mum thought Paul was very careful.
- D. Mum didn't want Paul to drop the baby.
- 4. How is the baby like a puppy? She is \_\_\_\_\_.
  - A. easy to hold
  - B. nice to touch
  - C. cute to look at
  - D. friendly to play with
- 5. How is the baby like a worm? She \_\_\_\_\_.
  - A. is heavy
  - B. is smelly
  - C. sleeps a lot
  - D. moves quickly
- 6. Why was Paul sleepy at school?
  - A. He was crying all night.
  - B. The baby was very noisy.
  - C. He was taking care of the baby.
  - D. The baby was sleeping with him.

D

В

А

А

D

В